
Sports Team Rules Review Update 

Dear Team Members and Supporters, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to fostering a positive and respectful environment within our 

team, we have conducted a comprehensive review of our current rules and regulations. We 

believe it is essential to ensure that everyone is aware of the guidelines that uphold the spirit of 

teamwork, sportsmanship, and integrity. 

Key Updates to Team Rules: 

• Attendance: All players must notify the coach at least 24 hours in advance of any 

absence from practice or games. 

• Respect: All members are expected to treat teammates, coaches, and opponents with 

respect at all times. 

• Conduct: Any form of harassment or bullying will not be tolerated and is subject to 

disciplinary action. 

• Equipment: Players are responsible for the care and return of team equipment. 

These updates will be effective immediately and will be enforced throughout the season. We 

encourage all team members to familiarize themselves with the revised rules and to uphold these 

standards in every aspect of their participation. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these updates, please feel free to reach out to the 

coaching staff. 

Thank you for your continued dedication to our team. 

Sincerely, 

The Coaching Staff 


